From:

Gilmartin, James J

Sent:

Tuesday, May 05, 2015 2:07 PM

To:

Young, Shaneka

Subject:

FW: Meeting tomorrow

Shaneka,

Dakota Woll has resigned his position on the Gainesville Energy Advisory Board. Please read his resignation email below.

Dakota was a nonvoting member holding the student seat on GEAC. GEAC now has three seats open.

Jim Gilmartin GEAC Liaison

From: Dakota Woll [mailto:dakotawoll@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 3:55 PM

To: Gilmartin, James J

Cc: Davis; Dustin; John Lawson; Karly; Nick; Steve; Theresa; Mccabe, Michael G

Subject: Re: Meeting tomorrow

Dear GEAC members,

Unfortunately, I fear that my schedule, through the next few months up through my term end this coming September, will no longer allow me to properly contribute as a member of GEAC. On top of heightened leadership positions I have recently taken on at the University of Florida campus, this month I will be starting my LSAT preparation classes that will be from 6:00-10:00PM every Tuesday and Thursday through the end of September. Without the ability to make the meeting regularly and properly contribute, I would be doing a disservice to not allow others the opportunity to sit on the board. As the student seat on the board, I have truly appreciated the opportunity to meet you all and become more ingrained into the issues that face the residents, students or not, in the city of Gainesville. Thank you for all of your time over the past year and a half that I have been on the board, giving me a voice on local issues, and for your continued service to the residents of the Gainesville.

If there is anything I need to do in order to make my resignation official, please let me know and I'll be sure to complete those actions in a timely fashion.

Your friend,

Dakota Woll (813)-240-2050 DakotaWoll@Gmail.com On May 4, 2015, at 3:33 PM, Gilmartin, James J < GILMARTINJJ@gru.com> wrote: Hope to see you all tomorrow.

<NOM_20150504_R1.pdf>

From:

Joshua, Deneace M.

Sent:

Thursday, May 07, 2015 3:52 PM

To:

Young, Shaneka

Subject:

FW: CACCD Meeting Tapes for this January, February, April

Good Afternoon Shaneka,

Please note Ms. Debra Krawczykiewicz's e-mail resignation below. Please move forward in advertising another vacancy for the Citizen Advisory Committee for Community Development.

Thanks for all you do and have a great weekend.

Deneace

Doneaco M. Joshua

HCD Supervisor / CACCD Staff Liaison Housing & Community Development Inter-Office Box #22

Phone: (352) 393-8864 Fax: (352) 334-3166

From: Krawczykiewicz, Debra [mailto:debra@ufl.edu]

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 12:03 PM

To: Joshua, Deneace M.

Subject: Re: CACCD Meeting Tapes for this January, February, April

Yes thank you Deneace, please move forward with my resignation from the board. I appreciate your understanding and your kindness.

Debra Krawczykiewicz Sent from UF Mail

From: Joshua, Deneace M.

Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2015 3:40 PM

To: Debra Krawczykiewicz

On Debra,

I am so sorry to hear that. I will tell Jackie and Sheera.

Don't worry about the Board, I will move forward in submitting your resignation, effective immediately, due to family emergency and care. Would that be OK to go ahead with the resignation?

We will pray for you, for strength for you and your mom. Debra we wish you the best. Please let us know if there is anything you need assistance with.

Deneace

Deneace M. Joshua

HCD Supervisor / CACCD Staff Liaison Housing & Community Development Inter-Office Box #22 Phone: (352) 393-8864 Fax: (352) 334-3166

From:

Farrell, Alice C. (Connie) Codes Enforcement

Sent:

Wednesday, May 06, 2015 11:39 AM

To:

Young, Shaneka

Cc:

'Kilroy, Nora'; Tyger, James

Subject:

SCRAB Student Seat Available

Hi Shaneka.

Per the following email, Cory Wise has resigned from the Student Community Relations Advisory Board. Please advertise for one (1) student seat.

Thank you,

Connie Farrell

Staff Specialist, City Of Gainesville Code Enforcement Division 306 NE 6th Avenue, Room 130, Gainesville, FL 32602 (352) 393-8470

farrellac@cityofgainesville.org

OFFICE HOURS: Monday thru Thursday 7 AM to 6 PM - CLOSED on Fridays

Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

NOTICE: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately reply to the sender that you have received this communication in error, then delete it. Thank you.

From: Cory Wise [mailto:cory.l.wise@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 11:10 AM
To: Farrell, Alice C. (Connie) Codes Enforcement

Subject: Re: Reminder - SCRAB on Thursday, May 7, 2015 at 8 AM

Hi Connie!

Thank you for the email reminder. It is with a sad and heavy heart that I must resign my seat on the Student Community Relations Advisory Board. I have moved to Haile Plantation, and now live in the county and not in the city.

I wish you, and everyone on the board the best of luck. I will miss you all.

Cory~

On Wed, May 6, 2015 at 10:38 AM, Farrell, Alice C. (Connie) Codes Enforcement < farrellac@cityofgainesville.org> wrote:

Hello Student Community Relations Advisory Board Members –

This is another reminder that the Student Community Relations Advisory Board will be meeting tomorrow, Thursday, May 7, 2015, at 8 AM in Thomas Center A, Room 105, 302 NE 6th Ave.

Also – attached is a .pdf containing feedback from the engageGNV webpage. The question was: What are the primary concerns between the students and the community? You may want to review the info for tomorrow's discussion.

As always, if you are unable to attend, please let me know as soon as possible. A quorum of three is required.

Thanks & see you in the morning -

Connie Farrell

Staff Specialist, City Of Gainesville Code Enforcement Division

306 NE 6th Avenue, Room 130, Gainesville, FL 32602

(352) 393-8470

farrellac@cityofgainesville.org

OFFICE HOURS: Monday thru Thursday 7 AM to 6 PM - CLOSED on Fridays

Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

NOTICE: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately reply to the sender that you have received this communication in error, then delete it. Thank you.

Cory Wise

From:

Etling, Russell H.

Sent:

Friday, May 01, 2015 3:47 PM

To:

Young, Shaneka

Cc:

Phillips, Steven R.; Allen, Margery E.; 'iclements@alachuacounty.us'; Smith, Elizabeth J

Subject:

FW: Resignation of Jarrod Cruz from Cultural Affairs Board

Please note the resignation of Jarrod Cruz from the Gainesville-Alachua County Cultural Affairs Board. He was reappointed to this seat by City Comm. on 2/5/15.

-Russell

Russell Etling | Cultural Affairs Interim Manager

City of Gainesville Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs Department – A CAPRA Accredited Agency

Desk: 352-393-8532 | cell: 352-316-4628 | fax: 352-334-2314

Mailing Address:

Office Location:

Russell Etling

The Historic Thomas Center

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs

Building A – Room 209

P.O. Box 490 – Station 30

302 NE 6th Avenue

Gainesville, FL 32627-0490

Gainesville, FL 32601

Coaching. Connecting. Community. It Starts in Parks.

Note: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

From: Jarrod Cruz [mailto:jarrod.cruz@lambda1975.org]

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 4:49 PM

To: Etling, Russell H.

Subject: Re: Updated CAB Wed. 4-22-15 5:30 meeting packet

Russ,

Unfortunately, I just got back from a business trip in Kansas City last night and trying to play a lot of catch-up with work. With my new job and schedule, it doesn't appear that I will be able to be part of the Cultural Affairs Board this year, so I will need to vacate my seat to someone else who can attend.

Maybe we can do lunch sometime next week or the week after. Let me know. All the best.

Take care,

Jarrod Cruz

Executive Director
Lambda Theta Phi Latin Fraternity, Inc.
Leaders of the Latino Greek Movement

E | jarrod.cruz@lambda1975.org

P | 866.425.2623

This email may contain privileged and confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient or believe you have received this communication in error, you may not print, copy, retransmit, forward, disseminate, or otherwise use this information. Please inform the sender that you have received this communication in error and delete the copy you received.